Dear Heather/Lesley
I’m writing to seek your support for the work underway at present through a voluntary Drafting Team comprising members from GNSO and ALAC on the topic of metrics for Competition, Consumer Trust and Consumer Choice.
The work relates to Board Resolution 30 of 10 December 2010  (http://www.icann.org/en/minutes/resolutions-10dec10-en.htm#) requesting advice from the GNSO, CCNSO, ALAC and GAC on establishing the definition, measures, and three year targets for those measures, for competition, consumer trust and consumer choice in the context of the domain name system, such advice to be provided for discussion at the ICANN International Public meeting in San Francisco from 13-18 March 2011.
The voluntary Drafting Team has submitted a Charter to GNSO Council that will go before the next Council meeting on 8 September. I have attached this DRAFT Charter in case it may assist your own deliberations on how GAC will proceed with this Board request. I will let you know the outcome of the Council decision in regard to the Motion to formally establish the group and to approve its Charter. In the meantime, the work proceeds on a community basis with the group meeting every two weeks for a 90 minute audio-conference. 
The voluntary Drafting Team has asked me to write to GAC and ccNSO to request participation on a basis that is suitable to your group. Members of the community  group are keen to have the benefit of wider perspectives in their early discussions on what are complex and inter-related topics: Competition, Consumer Trust and Consumer Choice as related to the gTLD domain name space. 
I would appreciate your consideration of this request
Stephane Gelder
Chair
GNSO Council 


